From: Rose, Carmen, EMNRD

To: Daniel Lattin; Maurer, Anne, ENV
Cc: Shepherd, Holland, EMNRD; Knight, Andrew, ENV; Wade, Gabriel, EMNRD; Eric Jantz; Ross Lockridge;

tomparker87@gmail.com; Brad Bingham; Adam Arguello; Allison Brown; Walter Baumann; Jon Indall; Elizabeth
Rudolf; Steven T. Finch (sfinch@shomaker.com); Eric Burch

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] CHMRP - Response to Joint Agency Comments - Submittal Dates Modification Request
Date: Friday, February 3, 2023 12:42:00 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Daniel,

We received your request to set one response deadline for comments due on February 7, February
23, and April 9, 2023, to one new deadline of February 23, 2023. MMD hereby approves your
request.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns prior to the new February 23, 2023
deadline.

Thank you,

Carmen Rose

Senior Reclamation Specialist
Mining and Minerals Division
Mining Act Reclamation Program
1220 S. St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, NM 87505

(505) 216-8399

From: Daniel Lattin <dlattin@barrick.com>

Sent: Friday, February 3, 2023 11:44 AM

To: Maurer, Anne, ENV <Anne.Maurer@env.nm.gov>; Rose, Carmen, EMNRD
<Carmen.Rose@emnrd.nm.gov>

Cc: Shepherd, Holland, EMNRD <holland.shepherd@emnrd.nm.gov>; Knight, Andrew, ENV
<Andrew.Knight@env.nm.gov>; Wade, Gabriel, EMNRD <gabriel.wade@emnrd.nm.gov>; Eric Jantz
<ejantz@nmelc.org>; Ross Lockridge <murlock@raintreecounty.com>; tomparker87 @gmail.com;
Brad Bingham <bbingham@barrick.com>; Adam Arguello <aarguello@barrick.com>; Allison Brown
<allisonbrown@barrick.com>; Walter Baumann <wbaumann@barrick.com>; Jon Indall
<jindall@cmtisantafe.com>; Elizabeth Rudolf <elizabeth.rudolf@barrick.com>; Steven T. Finch
(sfinch@shomaker.com) <sfinch@shomaker.com>; Eric Burch <eburch@barrick.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] CHMRP - Response to Joint Agency Comments - Submittal Dates Modification
Request

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Good Morning Anne/Carmen,

LAC Minerals (USA) LLC received agency technical comments on the Amendment to Application for
Revision 20-1 Closure/Closeout Plan update on October 25, 2022 and January 9, 2023. Accordingly LAC
is required to provide responses to certain agency comments on February 7, 2023, February 23, 2023
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and April 9, 2023. As discussed, to simplify and expedite the overall process, LAC provides the attached
letter requesting approval for submittal of responses to all agency comments on February 23, 2023.

Kindly acknowledge receipt to confirm successful email transmittal.

Thank you,

Daniel Lattin, P.E.

BARRICK Sr. Closure Program Manager
o Barrick Gold of North America, Inc.

g harigkoon Mobile: (775) 397-7215


http://www.barrick.com/

